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Thank you for hearing our concerns.

My wife and i live about two miles downwind (East) of the Coffin Butte landfill and compost facilities. I have
owned my property for over twenty years. Twenty years ago, landfill and composting odors were not an issue for
us. But over the last several years, as the landfill grew and the compost facility expanded to include food waste
composting, the nasty odors we have experienced at our home have increased tremendously.

The un-godly nasty dump odors Definitely impact the livability of the residential homes in the area. To be very
clear, we expect the county commissioners and committee members to be on the side of Benton County residents,
over those of a giant for-profit corporation (Republic Services) where is comes to livability issues.

Please deny any further expansion of the landfill, and dont let Benton County become the state’s for-profit trash
dumping ground.

Timothy Brewer
Amy Rider
7595 nw Springhill Drive
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